
 

Under SCSC Rule 691-2-05. GADCA will actively communicate the opportunity for 

enrollment and admissions. This process is noted on the school’s website which 

provides procedures to parents/guardians and the community to ensure that students 

and parents have an equal chance to learn about and apply to the school. Upon request, 

both the request for admissions and enrollment can be completed via phone or via a 

hard copy. Please contact, Kris Rosenquist, Operations Manager, at 

schooloffice@gadca.org or call 470-890-6001. 

 

GADCA has aligned itself in accordance with the expectation for state charter schools 

to carry out notification activities over a period, starting no later than two weeks before 

the enrollment or admission opportunity. During this time the communication activities 

for enrollment and admission notifications may involve advertising in newspapers or 

community flyers, posting information on online forums, or any other method designed 

to disseminate information to the targeted audience. 

 

 

 

Pre-enrollment application in accordance with SCSC Rule 691-2-.05 

https://forms.office.com/r/DSmJwFUTZ4 
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